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Issue 90, 8th April 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

Work on the abutment of Noro CBD jetty is progressing ahead of piling next 

week. The jetty is shaping up very fast and team is confident to complete the 

jetty by the end of the month of early next month.   

The two jetties at Gizo market is progressing into the final stage. Currently workers are working on deckings. There was 

a slow down of  work in the past few days because of the weather especially the continuous rain. Now that weather is 

fine team is working hard to complete the two jetties in the coming weeks.  

Gizo Market Jetties to complete soon  

Progress of Noro CBD Jetty   

Work is going on the completion of the Munda sea wall. Full completion is expected 

in the coming weeks. 

Munda seawall to complete soon 



News/ Announcements. 

1. The country has recorded 149 new COVID-19 cases over the past 48 hours. Health Minister Dr Culwick Togamana gave the update during his COVID-19 

situation update on the national broadcaster, SIBC. The country now has a cumulative total case count of 12,005. 

2. After 2 years of recession caused by the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic, the Pacific is expected to return to positive growth this year, accord-

ing to the Asian Development Outlook (ADO) 2022, ADB’s flagship economic publication, which was released yesterday.  

3. Training tracks and a football field built for the Pacific Games 2023 is taking shape. The construction is nearing completion with the recent installation of 
running tracks, and with only minor patchwork remaining for the soccer field the facility will soon see athletes and footballers alike honing their skills in 

preparation for the Pacific Games 2023. 

Cleaning Service in Auki 

Auki town always cleaned and tidy thanks to the WCC workers who are 

working around the clock to keep Auki town clean and tidy.  

ISDT training for Honiara PMU has resumed this week. Training will go on until next 

week Friday when trainees will be graduating. The training is going on well with a 

strict covid protocols.  

Honiara PMU resumed ISDT Training 

Due to the bad weather conditions especially the continuous rainfall; work on 

the rehabilitation of tertiary roads in Honiara and Guadalcanal Province 

zones has been slow down. Work will pick up again when the weather im-

proves.  

Slow down of  road works  Progress of Titinge 1 footbridge  

Work is ongoing on the construction of the footbridge  at Titinge. So far flooring 

and railing has been completed. At present workers are working on the approach 

area. Project is expected to fully completed by end of the month.  


